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Monday 25th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 

To mark the end of this busy term the kitchen will be offering a Christmas Party lunch menu on 
Friday 20th December 2024. The kitchen need to know numbers to ensure that they have enough 
food for the meal. Please can you order a party lunch on the Gateway App if your child would like 
one. 
 
 
The menu will consist of: 

A selection of festive party dishes, 
 served with fresh vegetable crudités. 

Followed by festive desserts. 
 

We would like as many children as possible to enjoy a Christmas Party Lunch with us, however 
the kitchen need to know numbers for ordering. 
 
If you would like your child to have a Christmas Party Lunch please order through the 
Gateway App by Friday 29th November 2024. 
 
The cost for Christmas Dinner is £3.25 or Free School Meals applies. 
 
Please note, this is in place of the normal menu for the day, all meals must be pre ordered. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


